
 

2025-2029 FINANCIAL PLAN 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

The Town of Princeton is inviting public consultation on 
the Town of Princeton Five-Year Financial Plan Bylaw No. 1053, 
2024.  Any persons who wish to make written comments on the  
proposed bylaw can submit their comments either by mail, through 
the drop slot at Town Hall or by e-mail at  
finance@princeton.ca.  Further details of the proposed Financial Plan 
can also be found on our website: www.princeton.ca.   
 
Public information meetings will be held on the following dates: 
 
Thursday March 13, 2025 6:00pm—7:30pm 
Saturday March 15, 2025 2:00pm—3:30pm 
 
Venue: Okanagan Regional Library Princeton Branch Meeting Room, 
107 Vermilion Ave, Princeton 
 
Persons interested in the current year budget, the financial plan or 
the process behind developing the Town’s financial methodologies 
are welcome to attend. 
 
Submissions must be submitted no later than March 18, 2025 to be 
considered. 
 
R. James Graham,  Director of Finance 
Town of Princeton 
151 Vermilion Avenue P.O. Box 670 
Princeton BC V0X 1W0 
Phone: 250-295-3135 
Email: finance@princeton.ca 
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